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April 22, 2023
Islamic Relief USA
3655 Wheeler Ave
Alexandria, VA 22304

Dear Friends,

I am sending my best wishes for a joyful Eid al-Fitr.

As Ramadan draws to a close, I hope that this holy month has allowed you the opportunity to
reflect on the strength of both your faith and your community. The tradition ofEid al-Fitr is a
celebration of your strengthened conviction, which is made possible by the support of those
around you. As you break your fast, please know that recognitions like this one speak to the
strength of your community.

Best wishes for a meaningful and peaceful Eid.

With every good wish,

~/~
Margaret Wood Hassan
United States Senator


